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ACH Future Dated Payments 
 
The Group Premium Billing platform is currently unable to process future dated 
ACH payments. At this time all ACH payments must be dated with the same date 
as payment submission.  
 
Please contact iTEDIUM for any premium invoice or billing questions at 
GroupBilling@itedium.com 
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